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Copenhagen, April 11" 2018

Dear FMD stakeholders,

DMVO is proud to announce the connection of the Danish Medicines Verification System to the
European Hub and the production environment.

DMVO had not reached this significant milestone without the great commitment, hard work and
determination to make this successful among our stakeholders and the DMVO team.

It has been a great pleasure to experience the support and will of all our stakeholders in order for us
to reach this milestone.

A sincere thank you to:

>

ReplySolidsoft who continually worked with all the SSR customers in order to optimize the
required work and listened to our priorities and concerns

The Solidsoft customer group who worked closely together in a non-competitive way,
sharing knowledge and experience, supporting each other in any imaginable way

DMVO IT and working groups that have contributed in the past year with solutions to
challenges and obstacles along the way

The Pilot team, consisting of OBP’s, wholesalers, Pharmacy IT Supplier and pharmacies.
The knowledge they have added to the process have been of high value.

EMVO for their pragmatic and helpful approach, ensuring that all required support was
available

The authorities (Lacgemiddelstyrelsen) for their willingness to listen and take our concerns
seriously and to find solutions in cooperation with us and stakeholders concerned

The DMV O Board of Directors for their trust and faith in us
And last but not least to the DMVO team, that T am so proud to be part of, Majid Zamani,

Luka Lauridsen, Laila Agerholm, Mary Rosenzweig, Kathrine Frost Rasmussen, Mikkel
Moeller Rasmussen and Martin Jordt Andersen.

DMVO will start Pilot Monday 16", of April 2018,

To all OBP’s — please feel free to start upload of your product data to the European Hub - DMVO
is now connected,

Wishing all a great day.

Tina Hou Marer
DMVO Program Director
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